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Children's Ministry

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Vacation Bible School will take place June 10th-13th from 6-8 pm.
This year’s theme is SCUBA: Diving into friendship with
God! Registration for both kids and volunteers is open! 

mailto:lauren@shepherdlutheran.com


 
Click here to register!

SHEPHERD'S KIDS ​
 
There will be no Shepherd’s Kids at the 10:30 am service on May 5th
due to the Rite of Confirmation. 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/shepherdofthehills


GIVING ENVELOPES

Kids at all ages can learn to serve and to give back to God. At Shepherd,
we want to make this a big deal! Each weekend, every kid at Shepherd
will have the opportunity to participate by personally filling out their
weekly envelope and placing it in the offering plate during worship. If you
would like kid-friendly envelopes for your child, please sign up here to
receive a set of 10 each quarter. 

 

Youth Ministry

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM

Congratulations to Paige, Avery, Kathryn, Alexander, Samantha, Riley,
Eric, Jacob, Juliet, Austin, Cristian, Juliana, Liam, and Hayden for taking
a step in your faith journey and receiving Holy Communion for the first
time. We are so glad you have taken this monumental step in your faith! 
 
Join us in celebrating those who have completed Catechism Classes
during the Rite of Confirmation on May 5!

https://forms.gle/Zut4VcRVXnu8JABC7


EASTER BREAKFAST

Thank you to all who came to the Easter breakfast this year! A special
thanks to the youth and their families who helped serve throughout the
morning, and to Millard Stetler for providing and cooking all the food!
Your generosity helped us raise over $900 for Camp this summer!

 
CAMP EAGLE

The Youth are going to Camp Eagle July 22nd to 27th. If your child has
completed 6th grade (or will be at the end of this school year) they are
invited to attend! The deposit for going to camp is $175. We have



fundraisers to support the kids going that help offset the total cost. If your
teen or someone you know is interested, please contact me for more
information and next steps. 
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